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First, I would like to thank you for reading my testimony.  

HB3390 has implications that far exceed the banning of fur sales in Oregon. My 

opposition rest at the failure to recognize that trapping is an essential tool for ODFW 

to maintain heathy populations of wildlife and gathering data for research. Sale of 

legally taken fur from licensed trappers has no implications to Oregonians, due to the 

fact, biologists have determined the management levels of wildlife.  

In my opinion, sale of fur ensures animals are not dispatched and just left to rot. 

I would also like to take time and point out this bill is just another example of the 

divide of balance in Oregon. As an Oregonian, I’m embarrassed by our State being in 

the national spotlight (Greater Idaho) for not having any sort of balance between the 

rural and urban areas. I ask each and every member of the House of 

Representatives to seek out balance and have the State of Oregon have the goal of 

becoming one together and not division. Seek balance please!  

Thank you!  
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